
CHANGING ITCHANGING IT
PROVIDERSPROVIDERS        

One of the biggest concerns our clients have before they start services
with us is how to handle notifying and making the switch from their
current IT. It doesn't matter why they're switching or how the service

they've received has been, there's always some concern and hesitancy in
letting their existing IT know they need to make a change. Here is how

Valley Techlogic provides a worry-free experience when you switch to us.

WE PROVIDE THE LETTER WE WORK WITH THEM

THOROUGH ONBOARDING COVERED FROM DAY 1

It can be hard to compose
that letter letting your existing

IT know you'll be switching
services, that's why we've

created a neutral template
you can use.

We find that when we are
willing to work with the

existing IT provider they're in
turn willing to work with us,

we're all professionals in the
same business after all.

We offer a thorough
onboarding period where we
learn your business and the
items that are important for

you when it comes to receiving
service from us.

We don't wait until your
existing IT is out of the picture,
when you start with us you're
covered by us from day one,

meaning you can call for
assistance any time, any day.

Learn More: ValleyTechlogic.com


